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I am in favor of the proposed Standards of Ethical Conduct for Employees of the Executive 

Branch:Limiting Gifts from Registered Lobbyists and Lobbying Organizations, Doc. ID GEO-

2011-0007-0001. 

It should not be a consideration whether the hotel industry looses business as they claim, only 

whether Federal employees are following ethical rules. 



These Federal Employees should mingling with their constituents in public places, not with 

special interest groups and lobbyists. 

Thank You. 




